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Congratulations to the YETI club Upper 3 members, they did it! As members of YETI club, the 

students are required to work towards the John Muir Discover Award, and we are pleased to 

announce that they have all successfully completed this! To achieve the award, they were 

faced with numerous tasks, including a logbook to record their progress. The four main parts 

of this award are: 

- Discovering a wild place 

- Exploration 

- Conservation 

- Sharing this with others 

The students really thrived and were committed to earning this award week in week out, in all 

weathers. Well done Upper 3 YETI!  

We look forward to seeing them successfully complete their next John Muir Award at the end 

of this school year. 

Mr Jarrod Dixon 

 


